
Moratorium on Public Events Until Feb. 15 
 
With the number of COVID-19 cases continuing to increase across Central 
Pennsylvania and Lancaster County, the decision was made to extend the moratorium 
on public events on Millersville University’s campus.  
 
The decision was made by the cabinet, with input from the Incident Management Team.  
 
The moratorium had been set to expire on Jan. 15, but that is now extended to Feb.15. 
This only pertains to public-oriented events and does not impact work-related meetings 
or in-person classes on campus. 
 
 
 


